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Greencastle-Antrim Baseball/Softball Association Meeting Minutes
The meeting was called to order at 6:00 PM.
Members Present: Blaine Beam, Paul Davis, Dewey Eby, John Flynn, Shawn Funk, Jason Green, Derrick Horst, Jason Mills, Shannon Myers, Michele Painter, Steve Potter, Eric Simmons, Crystal Smith, Letty Trujillo, and Ben Widder.
Members Absent:  Carter Davidson, Mike Ellis, Doreen Miller, Ray Stull, and Dave Trujillo
Visitors:  None.
The secretary's report was accepted as written. 
The treasurer's report was accepted as written.
Old Business:
1. Field mix for Zeis and Clary –  Valley Quarries still does not have any field mix available.  Derrick will see if any field mix is available anywhere else, but most likely we will have to wait until Valley Quarries has some available.
2. New boundaries for Little League – Derrick motioned we accept the new proposed boundaries, Michelle seconded the motion and the Board unanimously approved.  The new boundary proposal will be taken to the upcoming Little League District Meeting.

League Reports:
1. T-Ball – Nothing to report.
2. Boys Rookie League – Nothing to report.
3. Boys Little League – Nothing to report.
4. Boys Jr. League – Nothing to report.
5. Boys Sr. League – Nothing to report.
6. Girls Rookie League – Nothing to report.
7. Girls Major League – Nothing to report.
8. Girls Fast Pitch – The 14U team played in the Trick-or-Treat tournament and finished 2nd.

Standing Committee Reports:
1. Equipment Committee – Nothing to report.
2. Fundraising Committee – Nothing to report.
3. Future Planning Committee – Nothing to report.
4. Concession Stand Committee – Nothing to report.
5. Scheduling Committee – Nothing to report.
6. Tournament Committee – Nothing to report.
7. Chambersburg Suburban – Chambersburg Suburban asked if GABSA was interested in having our Junior/Senior League baseball teams play in CSL.  GABSA is not interested at this time.  CSL will start charging leagues a game cancellation fee for any canceled games that are not made up.

New Business:
1. Facility prep for winter – Everything should be prepped for winter.  Eric will verify with Zarger’s that the water has been turned off.
2. December Registration – Blaine will email LeagueOne to find out if they have the new Little League age cutoff dates in the system.  Registration will tentatively open December 14th.  Ray and Jason look into getting new signs.  Dewey motioned we increase the base registration rate by $5, Jason seconded the motion and the Board unanimously approved.  Derrick will send an email to the entire organization regarding the new Little League age cutoff dates and the upcoming changes to the bat regulations.  Eric will check with the fire hall to see if January 16th and February 6th at 9:00am are available for candy distribution and registration assistance.  Eric will work with the school on distributing the registration flyer.
3. Walt – Shawn suggested we get Walt a gift card for all the fall maintenance.  Michelle motioned we get Walt a $500 Visa gift card, Jason seconded the motion and the Board unanimously approved.
4. Turf Medic – Derrick motioned we continue with the “Silver” package from Turf Medic which is 5 treatments a year at $300 per treatment, Dewey seconded the motion and the Board unanimously approved.
5. Other Items…

Meeting Adjourned 7:45 PM
Next Board Meeting – December 13 at 6:00 PM
